
Loseosie Paneak 
Elder: Baffinland Iron Mine 
Mary River/Milne Inlet 
December 10, 2017 

Nunavut Planning Commision 

Dear Nunavut Planning Commision: 

I am a long time resident of Clyde River, Nunavut and I work for Baffinland as an Elder/Counsellor at 
the Mary River and Milne Port Site. 

I am writing a letter of support for Baffinland Iron Mines for the Phase 2 project which includes the 
Railroad from Mary River to the Milne Port because, I feel that it has benefited our Community and 
the other 4 Communities and Iqaluit and the Inuit who live all over Canada, who works for BIM, QIL 
and Nuna Logistics. 

Sincerely, Loseosie Paneak 


